
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Sysladobsis and Horseshoe Lakes Water Access 

2,015.5± acres  
Lakeville, Penobscot County 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board will vote on a proposal to 
allocate funds for the Downeast Lakes Land Trust’s purchase of land in the Town of Lakeville, identified 
as tax parcels 12-01, 12-01-01, 12-01-02, 12-16, and 12-16-09 and described in Book 11054, Page 248, 
Book 11314, Page 338, Book 13096, and Page 135, Book 13609, Page 163 of the Penobscot County 
Registry of Deeds. The parcels will be accessible to the public via Depot Road and East Shore Road and 
provide public access to and from Sysladobsis and Horseshoe Lakes. The Maine Bureau of Parks and Lands 
will hold a Project Agreement on the land to ensure the property is managed for public recreational access.  

Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF’s Board meeting on July 27, 2021, at 
9:00 AM. The meeting will be virtual, public link to join https://www.maine.gov/dacf/lmf/agendas.shtml. 
Written comments on the proposal accepted until 4:30 PM July 26, 2021. 

Submit comments to Jason Bulay, LMF Program, email: jason.bulay@maine.gov, mail: #22 SHS, 
Augusta, ME 04333, or at the meeting. For more information, email the above or call 207-287-7532. 
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